
Dear Parents, 

I trust everyone had a relaxing fall break. The next couple of months are busy at Burge 

Terrace. There are lots of activities to get involved with. Be on the lookout for 

information.  

 

This is what we will be working on in K4 this week. 

 As we wrap up our unit on literature, we will be talking about the library. If you 

have not done so already, this would be a great time to get your child a library 

card. There are so many great resources the library offers. You should take 

advantage of those resources.  

 This week we will have introduced all the letters. Now we will go back through 

each letter more in depth. We will also be working on writing each letter. As I 

introduce each letter again, I will be sending home flash cards with each child. Go 

through those flash cards at home. The more review and one on one attention 

each child receives, the more success each child will see in the classroom.  

 We continue to work on numbers, letters, and colors. The flashcards that I send 

home will also contain numbers, colors, and shapes.  

 In the next couple of weeks, I will be starting assessments for each child. This is a 

measure of where each child is. The assessments will let you see what your child 

can do and areas that will need additional work. I will use these assessments to 

adjust my teaching as well.  

Here are a few reminders: 

 Our field trip is on Friday, October 11. If your normal day is not on Friday, please 

feel free to still come for the field trip. I will just need the signed permission slip.  

 The teachers have professional development training on Thursday, October 17. 

There is early dismissal that day. However, there is after school care provided for 

those that will need to use that service. 



 There is no school scheduled on Friday, October 25. However, LRC will still 

operate as normal for families that still need it. Please let us know if your child 

will attending school that day so that we can plan accordingly.  

As always, if you ever have questions or concerns, please let me know. 

 

Sincerely, 

Mrs. Danielle Bellew 

K4 Teacher 

 


